
																																							Announcement	of	Vacancy		
	
																																								Superintendent	of	Schools	
																														Skokie	Elementary	School	District	73.5	
																																																Skokie,	Illinois		
	
Skokie Elementary School District 73.5, located in the northern suburbs of Chicago 
and bordering on Evanston, is accepting applications for Superintendent of Schools. 
The person selected will begin serving in this position on July 1, 2021. Skokie 
District 73.5 serves a highly diverse student population of approximately 1,120 
students in its three facilities. The community and school district is committed to 
creating a model school system, practicing “equity and equality with its students, 
staff and community”. 
 
District 73.5 is a financially stable, multi-culturally diverse and innovative school 
district. The district has committed generous resources to assist in its classrooms 
and at the district level. Students graduating from District 73.5 schools attend the 
highly regarded Niles Township High Schools District 219. 
 
This exciting and unique opportunity will afford a career minded and dedicated 
professional a chance to work with a collegial and progressive administrative team. 
This vacancy is also a chance for a special type of committed and dedicated leader to 
excel in his/her career. 
 
The ideal candidate will have a strong record of accomplishment as an instructional 
leader, a strong commitment to diversity and equity on all levels, strong 
communication skills, a collaborative philosophy, and the ability to involve all 
stakeholders in the continuing process of positive growth and change. The ability to 
communicate in a second language, while not a requirement, would be an asset to 
any candidate interested. Additional information about District 73.5 can be found on 
the district website www.sd735.org 
 
Application Procedure: 
 
Interested candidates should complete the online application process ASAP at 
www.bwpassociates.com  but no later than October 20, 2020. An application 
requires: 
     . A completed online Applicant Data Form 
     . A letter of application indicating qualifications and reasons for interest in this   
       position 
     . A current resume 
     . College/University transcripts 
     . Three letters of recommendation 
     . Evidence of eligibility to serve as a Superintendent in Illinois 
 



All of the required materials should be submitted online at 
www.bwpassociates.com. 
Application materials will be treated confidentially. Applicants are requested not to 
contact the current Superintendents but to direct questions to the search 
consultants. A highly competitive compensation package will be offered to the 
successful candidate. 
 
                                             BWP	and	Associates,	Ltd	
																																872	South	Milwaukee	Avenue,	#221	
																																												Libertyville,	IL	60048	
	
For additional information, please contact one of the BWP search consultants: 
 
Dr. Mark Friedman      847-975-8393 
Dr. Glenn Schlichting  630-988-0920 
 
 
 
 
 


